
From:Paul Gregory
Sent:19 Oct 2021 10:26:20 +0100
To:Planning Comments
Subject:FW: 21/504278/SUB - Great Grovehurst Farm, Grovehurst Road, Sittingbourne

Dear Paul

 

21/504278/SUB | Submission of Details to Discharge Condition 11- Archaeological 
works programme subject to 18/502372/EIOUT. | Great Grovehurst Farm 
Grovehurst Road Sittingbourne Kent ME9 8RB

 

Thank you for the consultation on the submitted WSI for the archaeological excavation 
of areas of the above site in advance of areas of Brickearth extraction. I can confirm that 
this has been written in discussion with myself in advance of submission. It relates 
specifically to those parts of the development proposals that are covered by the prior 
quarrying. The area of the site that remains and that wasn’t included in the original 
evaluation scheme, i.e. the former farmyard, should be covered by a watching brief 
when this area comes forward for construction. 

 

I can therefore recommend that the submission be approved as a suitable scheme to 
address the archaeological requirements in advance of the quarrying. Full discharge 
should follow completion of the site works and their reporting as set out in the 
submission and following the watching brief for remaining areas of the site. 

 

I hope that this is helpful and am happy to discuss further. 

 

Kind regards

 

Simon

 

 



Simon Mason | Principal Archaeological Officer | Heritage Conservation | Environment, 
Planning & Enforcement | Kent County Council | Invicta House, County Hall, Maidstone, 
Kent ME14 1XX | Telephone : 03000 413415 | www.kent.gov.uk/heritage | Find us on 
Facebook and 'Like' www.facebook.com/ArchaeologyinKent and 
www.facebook.com/DefenceofSwale

 

The Kent Together service is a single, convenient point of contact for anyone in 
Kent who is in urgent need of help during the coronavirus outbreak at 
www.kent.gov.uk/kenttogether and on 03000 41 92 92.

 

 

 

 

From: Paul Gregory <PaulGregory@swale.gov.uk> 
Sent: 04 October 2021 12:04
To: Simon Mason - GT EPE <Simon.Mason@kent.gov.uk>
Subject: 21/504278/SUB - Great Grovehurst Farm, Grovehurst Road, Sittingbourne

 

Hi Simon

 

I hope you are well.  You will hopefully have received a consultation response in respect of this 
application in August.  Please could you take a look at the details and provide me with any comments as 
soon as possible.

 

Kind Regards

Paul

 

Paul Gregory | Senior Planning Officer | Development Management 
Swale Borough Council | Swale House | East Street | Sittingbourne | Kent ME10 3HT | Tel: 01795 
417113 | Email: paulgregory@swale.gov.uk | www.swale.gov.uk
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During these uncertain times due to the COVID-19 virus we request that all communication and 
information you need to send to be sent by email. We have limited access to Swale House so we are 
unable to deal with information that is sent by post on a regular basis. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your understanding at this difficult time.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity they are addressed. If you 
have received this email in error please notify postmaster@swale.gov.uk
 

mailto:postmaster@swale.gov.uk

